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Construction

December 15, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

RE: Bill Smith Electric
P.O. Box 1057
Gonzalez, FL 82560

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Bill Smith Electric.

We currently have had the pleasure of working with Bill Smith Electric on a project in
Lebanon, Tennessee. The efforts put forth by the Bill Smith team have been
extraordinary; they have gone the extra mile several times in completing the tasks at hand.
The team members we have show great competence, knowledge and dedication to
providing the quality and timely completion of work. Their foresight into potential
problems has helped make the project move smoothly without any delays in the project.

Due to the outstanding workmanship and dedication as a team player we have asked them
to bid on other work in several states with us. They have been a rare find in the industry
and we look forward to a long and lasting relationship.

If you have any questions or if I can be of further assistance please feel free to call me.
Sincerely,

Jacobsen Construction Company Inc.
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Jordan Cammack
Project Manager
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